
EPA 
P. 0. Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford. 

RE; MEHL Application for Hazardous Waste Facility at Hollywood, Naas Head, Naul. Co. Dublin. 
ADDlication No. W 0129-03 

Dear Sir, 

I refer to the above application and would like to make the following submission : 

I am a mother, living and working in Balbriggan and have grave concerns for the health and safety of the 
population of the town of Balbriggan and surrounding area should this proposed facility go ahead. I am concerned 
that dust emissions from the site will become airborne and travel to Balbriggan and that we will end up with a toxic 
ash plume over our town. My daughter suffers from asthma and very bad hay fever and am very worried 
regarding this. 

I am also concerned for the local water supply and the Bog of the Ring Acquifer and the contamination that will be 
caused to it should the facility go ahead. 

The proposed facility is located in an agricultural area and as such the food chain is liable to contamination from 
toxic dust emissions. . 
I urge you to reject this application 
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